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Eggett, Maria

From: Martha Smith <usmith100@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 11:25 AM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind

Cc: tld7246@gmail.com

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Ladies  

 

Any chance we can change the meeting location from Clifton Town Office to the Clifton-Eddington Civic Center? (Comins 

Hall) 

This is a much bigger venue to accommodate the number of people attending.  It would be much more comfortable for 

members of the public to attend.  Let me know your thoughts. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Martha 


